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TOWN OF CHESTER 

1786 KINGS HIGHWAY 
CHESTER, NY  10918 

 
 
 
The Town of Chester Town Supervisor has called for a Special Meeting on Thursday, August 1, 2019 at 
4:00pm concerning the approval of a rental agreement for the Sugar Loaf Performing Arts Center. Said 
meeting to take place in the Chester Town Hall, 1786 Kings Highway, Chester, NY. 
 
The Town Board will also conduct any other business brought before the Board. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN SUPERVISOR 
TOWN OF CHESTER 
 
 
LINDA A. ZAPPALA 
TOWN CLERK 
July 31, 2019 
 
 


